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Greetings to all our friends and
partners. God has been very good to
us in this quarter. We have seen an
increase in the local work in Tauranga.
Though it is a small work at present we
have seen over 50% increase in
attendance this quarter. There have
been multiple baptisms and wonderful
testimonies of healing and
deliverance. This is just the beginning
of what God is going to do in this
region of New Zealand.

We also welcomed a new AlMer, Sis.
Brianna Kelso, to New Zealand. She has
been a great blessing in many ways but her
main area of emphasis is Sunday School.
She has helped us launch a children's
ministry at the church and this has made
an immediate impact on the next
generation. In many of our services we
have as many children as adults. In a
nation with extremely high addiction rates
we are changing the lives of these children.
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